From: Harlan Zimmerman

Sent: 25 October 2016 23:14

To: Planning

Cc: Harlan Zimmerman

Subject: Comment on 2016/4890/P

To: Camden Planning

Re: 2016/ 4890/P
Wells Court Oriel Place London NW3 1QN

Dear Sir or Madam

T am writing to object most strongly to this planning application. If permitted, this
development would become the tallest building in central Hampstead village, extending the
skyline and creating a precedent for other aspiring builders. This would also significantly
reduce the light and sunlight in the open spaces opposite Well Court.

The 3D projections and sunlight/light reports are misleading, no doubt intentionally so.
When will applicants who clearly seek to omit relevant information or to present clearly
misleading data be held accountable? This must stop. It is unfair on Camden, and on residents
and others impacted by such proposals.

Please simply reject this outlandish proposal and instruct them to keep to the existing skyline.
Thank you

Yours sincerely,

Harlan Zimmerman

26 Redington Road
NW3 7RB



